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Agritourism:  the New FroNtier
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The Solution: 

UMASH and the Minnesota Department of Health 

have been offering Healthy Fairs and Agritourism 
workshops since 2013 to educate county fair boards 

and farms hosting agritourism events.  These 

workshops are co-hosted with the Department of 

Agriculture, Environmental Health, and the Board of 

Animal Health and are conducted across the state.  

The sessions are designed to educate participants 

on state licensing requirements, best practices for 

animal venues, facility design and farm safety.  

The Problem: 

Many people are not familiar with the risks 

associated with visiting a working farm.  

Agritourism events, including school field trips, 
petting zoos, county fairs and similar venues, 

are an increasingly popular way for people to 

experience agriculture.  However, these events 

can place people at risk of serious illness and 

injury, particularly for disease transmission 

between animals and people.  Consequences 

can affect both visitors and the owner/operator.

Implementing safety practices to reduce the risk of injury or 

illness to visitors is becoming increasingly important.

UMASH Success Stories

87- 100% 

of attendees plan 

to implement the 

information.

“This is a HUGE 
ASSET.  Great 

information, well 
worth the time.”

- Attendee
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